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Dear brethren,  

  

As we approach the end of 2021, we have a generous supporter who has offered to 

match all contributions that come in through the end of the year, up to $30,000. 

This could result in $60,000 being added to the GBN budget. We currently have 

received $6270.  If you’d like to contribute, feel free to call the office and give over 

the phone, send in a check, or donate electronically at: 

https://gbntv.org/support/ 
One of the great tools that we will 

roll out before the end of the year is a 

new series of videos entitled, 

“Drawn Toward God.” It will be 

short videos dealing with basic topics 

and some of our most frequently asked questions. 

The first video, The Thief on the Cross, is 

completed and will be released in the next couple of 

weeks.  To the left is a screen shot from the Youtube 

video. 

 

Our Instagram (The Authentic Christian) has nearly 300,000 followers and reached 1,135,595 

million unique individuals in 2021 - a 58% increase over 2020. Be sure to check it out. 
 

As we close out this year, please rejoice with some of the stories of conversion from 2021. 
 

Evan Kane watched the Authentic Christian Podcast and contacted GBN to study more. We studied with him 

and connected him with the West Broward church of Christ, where he was baptized into Christ. Evan then 

studied with his mother and his friend Dominique, who were both baptized into Christ that following 

Wednesday.  
 

Ezequiel Vazquez contacted us after watching GBN and asked for help finding a congregation of the church 

of Christ near him in San Jacinto, California. Ezequiel was connected to a local church of Christ where they 

studied with him, and he was baptized into Christ. 
 

Barrack Ongaro from Kisumu, Kenya had been watching programs from GBN. He says he has been 

searching for years to find the church of the Bible. After contacting GBN, Barrack was connected with the 

churches of Christ in Kisumu who studied with Barrack, and he and was baptized into Christ at the Eastside 

church of Christ by Zacharia Ouma Odour.  

 

 

 Brotherly,                   Don Blackwell, Executive Director, GBN 

 

 

 


